NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor ’ Director
Joanna Prukop : Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

May 1, 2006

V-F Petroleum Inc.
P.O. Box 1889 RECEIVED

Midland, T 79702
idland, Texas MY 08 106
Attention: S. K. Lawlis SISV BB

Re:  Edge Petroleum Operating Company, Inc.
Golden Lane “29” Well No. 1 or 1Y
API No. 30-015-34295 or 30-015-34046

Dear Mr. Lawlis:

I have received your letter dated April 24, 2006 regarding the Golden Lane “29” Well No. 1. 1
have reviewed the well files for both the 30-015-34295 and the 30-015-34046, and have again found no
documentation to show that the well has been drilled. You may want to contact our District Office in
Artesia, New Mexico, regarding this well, as they may have more information than we do. Their
address is: : ‘

Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attn: Mr. Tim Gum

e
David Catanach
Engineer

Xc: OCD-Artesia
William F. Carr
Case File-13351
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